
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Request For Quotation 

Project No. 2021-40 
Washroom/Changeroom & Staff/First Aid Trailers for Nickel Beach 

City of Port Colborne 
 

Charlotte Madden Chuck Maclean 
Deputy Clerk Purchasing Specialist 

 
City of Port Colborne Web Page: www.portcolborne.ca 

 
 

 
E-mailed bids, plainly marked as to contents, will be received by the office of the City Clerk until 

2:00:00 p.m. local time on: 
Monday, January 17,2022 

 
This Request for Quotations (the “RFQ”) is an invitation by the Corporation of the City of Port 
Colborne (the “City”) to prospective proponents to submit quotations for the supply and delivery 
of Washroom/Changeroom & Staff/First Aid Trailer for Nickel Beach.  

Recently the building that formerly housed washroom facilities at Nickel Beach has 
been decommissioned as they were beyond repair and were inaccessible for servicing 
by sewage pump trucks and water delivery. With the increasing demand for visiting 
Nickel Beach in the last few summers and the Splashtown Niagara floating waterpark 
that is scheduled for the summer of 2022 the City of Port Colborne is investing in 
modern facilities to enhance the beach visitors experience. 

The City is inviting proposals from qualified suppliers to design and build two (2) Portable 
Washroom/Changeroom Trailers c/w Waste & Water Units and a Portable Staff & First 
Aid Refuge Trailer for deployment at Nickel Beach in Port Colborne. 

 
Interested bidders are required to respond to Chuck Maclean, Purchasing Specialist, City of Port 
Colborne, at chuck.maclean@portcolborne.ca, by email only and by no later than Monday 
January 10, 2022 at 12:00:00pm local time. If a response is not received by the deadline, no 
documents will be available to your firm. 
 
Bids will not be opened publicly.  
 
  

http://www.portcolborne.ca/

